
 

 

 
             Friday 10th June 2022  

 
SEND Support Parent Meeting  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
As I have done with parents of children across the whole school, I would like to invite parents 
in of children who are receiving additional support across specific areas of the curriculum.   
  
Our SEN Governor, Paul Miller, and I would like to invite you into school on Tuesday 
28th June at 2:30pm.  
  
Together, we can look at Bowling Green Academy’s revised Special Educational Needs 
(SEND) provision as detailed in our Information Report, which is available on our website. 
The report should accurately detail the resources and staff our school can provide. If a 
parent, for example, is considering Bowling Green Academy as a school for their child, the 
statutory report should act as a descriptor of our support so they can make an informed 
decision. Similarly, existing parents can see the support we can offer, which is being 
continually updated to meet the needs of our children in school.   
  
At the meeting we can also look at our support within school, including setting and sharing 
targets, Individual Education Plans (IEPs) and inclusivity.   
  
While writing to you, I would just like to draw your attention to Calderdale’s improved Local 
Offer website, which details all the support that the Local Authority can provide. The 
website, www.calderdale.gov.uk/localoffer, is also available via our school’s website.   
  
I hope that you can attend the meeting. If you can, please let the office know. I can 
understand that a meeting to discuss the additional support your child receives may be 
daunting. In my previous school, I held these meetings regularly as SENCO with 
parents/carers and it became an extremely positive, supporting group – both for school and 
for each other. The discussion will be confidential and working towards a shared interest. It 
should be a very helpful opportunity in looking forward about how to support children within 
school and help to improve our provision into the future.   
  
  
Kind regards,  
 

   
 

Mr Jamie Stuttard 
Principal, Bowling Green Academy  
 

http://www.calderdale.gov.uk/localoffer
https://bowlinggreenacademy.org.uk/
https://greatheightstrust.org.uk/

